
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

There is no lockdown on learning. To ensure  learning with safety at home, the 

school has designed the following process for our students from April 1, 2020: 

1. The class incharges would soon send a time table for learning at home. Kindly 

assist your child in following the same. 

2. Teachers would be providing videos lectures through digital classrooms 

containing chapter wise explanations followed by worksheets and assignments. 

3. Ample time would be given to your child to understand the content. The 

worksheets and assignments would foster sense of self-study in your child.  

4. Queries related to any chapter, worksheet or assignment can always be put on 

groups and the teachers would definitely get it solved. 

*Your kind support and cooperation will be highly appreciated. Stay at home, Stay 

safe! 

 Regards 

Dr. Pavitra Rao 

Chairperson, RPSGOI 

 Help Desk :- 

Mr. Babulal Yadav ( Principal)      +91-9416973724 

Mr.  Sunil Sharma (11
th

 & 12
th

  Coordinator)    +91-9416456709 

Mr. Ravinder  Pahel (9
th

 & 10
th

 Coordinator)    +91-9416404190 

Mrs. Rajeshwari Yadav (6
th

 to 8
th

  Coordinator)   +91-9728401968 

Mrs. Meenakshi Yadav (Primary Wing Coordinator)  +91-9467838789 


